
-------- Message original --------  
Sujet:  S-23 WG Letter 03/2011 
Date :  Thu, 23 Jun 2011 12:53:17 +0500 (PKT) 

De :  hydropk@paknavy.gov.pk 
Pour :  mhuet@ihb.mc 
 

Dear Michael, 
 
Reference: 
 
A. Your E-mail and IHB Letter 03/2011 dated 24 May 11. 
 
In continuation to letter at reference, comments are appended below: 
 
a. Pakistan considers that more time be given to develop consensus between 

Korea and Japan prior finalizing any proposal on “Naming of Sea Area” 

between Korea and Japan.  Moreover, Pakistan will also support for any 
proposal if agreed by both parties to resolve the issue for revision of 
S-23. 
 

b. Pakistan also supports the insertion of ‘Important Notice’ in red in 

the preface of S-23, which will indicate the technical character of the 
S-23  publication. 
 
Warm regard. 
 
 
 
MUHAMMAD ARSHAD 
Commodore 
Member WG (S-23) 
 

 


